                 CHAILEY REPAIR CAFÉ – BUSIER THAN EVER  !!!!

Despite the really challenging weather in   January, Chailey Repair Café hit the ground running, with a packed out start to 2023. The serious stormy weather didn’t deter folks from bringing in a  huge range of repairs to tackle and we are bracing ourselves for whatever you throw at us next! (But the weather is improving, thankfully!) 

We are now in our 6th year and in that time have seen an amazing variety of items brought to us for repair – amongst the many items coming our way this month  are  a broken  rocking chair, necklace, bath rack, golf bag, lamp, record player, bike and much, much more!

We  have an IT team who will not only get your laptop or iPad working properly again  but will also spend time showing you how to use it if you’ve got stuck. And – we now have a state of the art sharpening machine to sort out those knives and garden tools!  It’s all in a day’s work for  this successful local initiative which has gone from strength to strength since we opened our  doors for the first time in 2018.  

Our 2023 dates are easy to remember  – we are normally  open every 2nd Saturday of each month between 10am – 1pm. Our new 2023 posters and flyers with all our new dates are now available at the Café, so you won’t forget!

Chailey Repair Café is part of a  world-wide movement where volunteer experts repair things free of charge – although a donation towards running costs is invited. Anyone can bring along broken items or clothing needing repair from home, and have a cuppa and a cake while they wait.

You’ll find us at St Peter’s Church, Chailey on the A275 at Chailey Green normally on the second Saturday   of each month (11 Feb, 11 Mar, 8 April, 13 May and so on….) between 1000hrs and 1300hrs where we have a full Café service including our legendary cakes! 

Contact  us at chaileyrc@gmail.com and we’ll see what we can do to help.

See you very soon!!

Bryan McAlley and the Chailey Repair Café team



